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Silkstone Newsletter

                                  January  2024
Happy New Year and welcome to our Spring Term Newsletter.
Changes to Funding from April and September 2024
Early Education is changing with increased funding becoming available for over 2 year olds and over 9 month year olds. Information regarding this and how to apply will be sent to parents shortly.

Increasing Sessions

We have sessions available from September should parents wish to increase to utilise their funding. These are available on a first come first served basis.

Extra Sessions and Swaps

Nursery is currently very busy with limited availability for session changes. As always we will do our best to accommodate requests. However extra bookings can only be confirmed on a weekly basis.
Pain Relief

In the event of your child becoming unwell whilst at nursery, emergency paracetamol can be administered with your consent. We will contact you first to make you aware of your child’s condition, to arrange collection and to ascertain if any medication has been given prior.
Themed Days   [image: image2.wmf]
This term we will be celebrating Chinese New Year, Pancake Day and enjoying a Holi themed day.
Outdoor Clothing

Please can you send your child with suitable warm and waterproof clothing and footwear. 

Labelling

Please can all children’s belongings be labelled.
Spare Clothing

Please can we ask that parents return any spare Nursery clothes if their child has had an accident or just a lot of fun! We always need a large spare stock for these occasions.

Holiday Club ‘February Half Term’
12-16 February

We have an exciting calendar planned for the February half term for our Out Of School Club.  If you would like to book a place don’t delay as we have limited spaces available.

Session Times and Changes

To ensure we stay within our staffing ratios please can I remind parents that children need to be collected by the session end time and not arrive before the session begins, which are:
Morning sessions 
8-1pm

Afternoon session
1-3.30 or 6pm

Late collection fee charges apply.

Spring Term -Nursery Education Funding

The funding for the Spring Term is for 10 weeks the dates are as follows:
Monday 8 January – Friday 9 February

Monday 19 February – Friday 22 March.

Can I remind parents for children receiving funding for the first time that we need completed funding forms together with a copy of the child’s birth certificate or passport. 
Nursery Accounts
Please may we remind parents that nursery invoices generously allow a month for payment. Late payment fees apply. Should payment not be received places may be withdrawn.
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With the arrival of the winter season, we would like to remind parents about our bad weather arrangements.

The Nursery’s priority is for the safety of its Children and staff. If weather reports confirm that transport is likely to be seriously affected, the decision to not open or to close nursery early will be taken as soon as possible so that all children and staff can return home safely. However we will endeavor to keep the Nursery open wherever possible. Please check Famly and our website for updates. 
Cliff Nursery Silkstone Tel: (01226)792350

